
Petition for Debate – Pedestrian Crossing – Council 18 July 2019 

 

1045 paper signatures 

5 letters from local businesses 

 

Petition for a pedestrian crossing to enable residents to cross Torquay Road, TQ3 
2EY and access Pembroke House, Tesco’s supermarket etc from Preston Car Park. 
 
There have been many incidents of pedestrians trying to cross this double lane, due 
to a number of near misses, in the interest of safety a pedestrian crossing is 
necessary. 


